From: Christie Manning

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Hillcrest development - The Heights - comment in support
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 2:44:32 PM

Dear St Paul City Council,

I realize that I'm posting this comment after the 12noon deadline. Apologies. I'm writing to
support the Hillcrest master plan as it currently stands. It is thoughtful, addresses many of the
current needs of our community (e.g., housing availability and accessibility) and also is
forward thinking in how it addresses energy use, transportation, and climate concerns.

As an academic who studies the impact of climate change on human well-being, I believe
development plans like this one are critical to our community's future. Please support it.

thank you,

Christie Manning
1764 Hague Avenue
St Paul, MN 55104
651-468-9960
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